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To Mayor and Council:
As a lifelong visitor to the Whistler Creekside area, I am thrilled to see in the July 7 RMOW
Council meeting that the motion was accepted to develop a renaming process for Squaw
Valley Crescent. 

I know that requests have been made to the council to change this disrespectful street name for
many years. I hope that the council will partner with the Squamish and Lil'wat Nations in
renaming this street to something more appropriate for our community.

Warm regards,
Jackie Copland




